
Zooland Grand Reopening 

 

 

You are invited to walk through 2nd grades’  Zooland. 

Please notice our tidy zoo cages, our healthy animals 

and our efficient zoo keepers who had to pass an 

official zookeeper examination to be hired. 

 

Please visit our zoo at the following time: 

 

May 17, Friday 

12:45-1:25 

 

All family members and friends of our second 

grade zookeepers are welcome. Habitats must be 

taken home on Friday! 

 

Come to the Zoo!! 

 

Except 1st grade-12:30 


